Thes Galton Laboratory,
Rothamsted erimental Btation,
Harpanden, rte.

November 22, 1939

Dear Dr Gray,

Many thanks for your letter on the high proportion of B
in your Olaggow materiaml. In view of your explanation I will
ges that 18 1s not published ms A rendom Ghasgow ssriea.

I hope, however, that, if the cokleotion of donors from
the general public ie continued in Glasgow, as at other oentres,
we may be able to ocollect the results, as they will be
representative of an important part of the population of
Weastern Bcotland, for whigh 1t ls most desirabls to obtaln
mocurate figures. The 1500 odd oases whioh Mr Beott sent me
reapresent, I suppose, the sarlier results of the tranafuslen
servioce programme in (Glasgow, and perhape already there may be
further accretions. Bhould I look to you for these for the

futurae?
Yours sinoerely,



